
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

FOR THE CITY OF CRYSTAL LAKE 
BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2010/2011 

 
 Notice is hereby given that the Mayor and City Council of the City of 
Crystal Lake will hold a public hearing for the proposed Fiscal Year (FY) 
2010/2011 budget on Tuesday, April 20, 2010 at 7:30 p.m. at the Crystal 
Lake Municipal Complex, 100 W. Woodstock Street, Crystal Lake, Illinois.  
 
 A copy of the entire proposed 2010/2011 budget is available for 
public inspection during regular business hours at the Crystal Lake 
Municipal Complex, 100 W Woodstock Street, Crystal Lake, Illinois. 
 
      
 

NICK KACHIROUBAS – City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
    


